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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I wanted to take this time to send a note of thanks to all our parents and carers for their continued 
support over the last few months.  We have experienced a time like no other, with additional health 
and safety measures, changes to routines and limited access to the school building for our families.  
We are acutely aware of how difficult this has been and yet our children have returned to school with 
a positive outlook, a willingness to accept change and an understanding of the need to adhere to the 
rules in order to protect others.  I could not be prouder of them and all they have achieved. 
 
Infant Performances 
We are so proud of our infant classes and the way that they adapted their festive performances this 
year.  All pupils will be able to access the videos through their Glow account. 
 
Confirmed Cases  
The school office will close at 2.30pm today until Wednesday 6th January. If your child tests positive for 
COVID 19 after this time, please be advised that Greater Glasgow and Clyde Health Board (PHPU) will 
share this information with us. If we are advised that your child has displayed symptoms and/or tested 
positive within 48 hours of being in school someone will be in touch to gather information about close 
contacts. 
 
Modular Unit 
As many of you will be aware, almost all classes have used our modular unit at some point over the 
last few months and the children have really enjoyed this opportunity in a different learning 
environment!  We want to ensure we utilise this additional space to benefit learning and teaching for 
our children and so with this in mind we are inviting Primary 3 to move in to one of the classrooms 
next term.  Children in Primary 3 should come to school as normal on the first day of term and will be 
taken over by their teacher once registers and lunches have been taken.  Please be assured that all 
health and safety measures are in place and will be reiterated with pupils when they are taken into 
their new classroom in January.  
 
 
I would like to finish by wishing you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a happy New Year 
when it comes!  I hope you can take some time to rest and relax and we look forward to welcoming 
you back in January.   
 
 
Your faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Fiona MacKenzie 
Head Teacher  


